
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Staniforth for answer 

by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 30 June 2020 

   

Question (1) How many short term holiday lets have applied for help with 

business grants during the Coronavirus pandemic? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) How may of those lets were registered for Non Domestic 

Rates prior to March 2020? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What is being done to ensure holiday lets registered for Non 

Domestic Rates have planning consent for business use? 

NB : If statistics are unavailable at short notice to parts 1 

and 2 I am willing to accept a deferment on those questions 

but would like an answer to part 3 even if that is the case. 

 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

   

   

 
 


